
From: Sarah Johnson
To: Brian Read; Heather Frook; Carl Kuhnke; "sadams@brockton.ca"; Tim Elphick
Subject: FW: Crime Stoppers of Grey Bruce 29th Annual Golf Tournament
Date: Wednesday, May 12, 2021 1:12:00 PM
Attachments: CS-2021-Entry-Mailer.pdf
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Good afternoon everyone,
 
Please see the information attached regarding the Crime Stoppers of Grey Bruce 29th Annual Golf
Tournament.
 
If any PSB members wish to participate and represent the Brockton Police Services Board, you can
do so; however I did receive direction that any financial contributions to the event would need to be
made personally and not through the Municipality.
 
Thank you,
 
Sarah Johnson, Dipl. M.A., AMP
Jr. Deputy Clerk
 
Phone: 519-881-2223 Ext. 159
Email: sjohnson@brockton.ca
 
Municipality of Brockton
100 Scott Street, P.O. Box 68,
Walkerton, ON N0G 2V0
 
Toll-Free: 1-877-885-8084
Fax: 519-881-2991
 
Brockton.ca
 

 

            
 
The Municipality of Brockton is taking extra precautions to protect the health and well-being of our staff and
residents during the COVID-19 outbreak, while continuing to deliver essential services. Brockton staff are available
by email or phone and working diligently to serve the community and respond to the COVID-19 outbreak.Updated
information about the coronavirus is available on our website, at Brockton.ca/COVID19. Please continue to practice



social distancing, wear a mask and follow all health measures recommended by Health Canada, check in on your
neighbours, and support local businesses where possible. Thank you for your understanding and cooperation.
 

From: Miller, Krista (OPP) <Krista.Miller@opp.ca> 
Sent: Thursday, May 6, 2021 10:08 AM
To: Jenna Leifso  Sarah Johnson <SJohnson@brockton.ca>; Kelly Lush

Cc: Miller, Krista (OPP) <Krista.Miller@opp.ca>
Subject: FW: Crime Stoppers of Grey Bruce 29th Annual Golf Tournament
 
Hi Jenna, Kelly and Sarah
 
Would you please forward this entry form to members of the PSB if they are interested in putting
together a team?
 
Thank you
Krista
 

From: Martin, Kevin (OPP) 
Sent: 6-May-21 8:24 AM
To: OPP DL South Bruce OPP (OPP) 
Subject: FW: Crime Stoppers of Grey Bruce 29th Annual Golf Tournament
 
Golfers:  An update on the a/m mentioned tournament.
 
FYI
 
 
Good afternoon to our law enforcement partners,
 

Please find the attached entry form to participate in the Crime Stoppers of Grey Bruce 29th Annual
Golf Tournament, taking place on Thursday September 16, 2021 at Saugeen Golf Club, located just
outside of Port Elgin, ON.
 
Sincerely,
 
 
Drew Kalte
Coordinator
Crime Stoppers of Grey Bruce Inc.
519-371-6078
Fax 519-371-1275
crimestopgb@bmts.com
 
 




